
Registration Report 

Board of Directors Conference Call 

1/6/10 

 

1)  2011 Registrations thru 1/3/11: 

Athletes:   5243 

Non-Athletes:   648 

Clubs:       42 

 

2) Background Checks (CBC):  Updated cards along with a letter explaining the 

various deadlines have been sent to all non-athlete members registered for 

2011.  Members will be able to initiate a CBC beginning Jan. 10.  The link to the 

website to be used for the CBC will be active on that date.  I will send the link 

to Michael for posting on the website.  If at all possible, I would like for the 

link to be the very prominent on the homepage.  Question:  If USA-S does not 

send an email to all non-athletes, do you want me to do so? 

 

3) Swimposium & Banquet:  Both will be held at the Koger Center on the weekend 

of Oct. 1 & 2.  We need to determine the schedule for the weekend so I can 

arrange for the correct number of meeting rooms.  For the Swimposium on 

Saturday I currently have 3 or 4 rooms depending on the size of each group as 

well as the room for lunch.  On Sunday I have reserved a large room for the 

Board and HOD meeting as well as a small room for the Athlete’s meeting.   

Questions: 

a.  Will we schedule committee meetings on Saturday afternoon as we did this 

year?  (This year we receive funding from USA-S so there may be some 

things we want to do at that time.) 

b. Any ideas for topics?  (Do we want to have some type session that would 

fulfill the education requirement for non-athletes?) 

c. Should I make arrangements for breakfast for the athletes meeting? 

 

Also, Brian K. has talked with David Walters about serving as our clinician on 

Saturday and banquet speaker on Sunday.  Should we go ahead and make 

arrangements for him to serve in that capacity? 


